
 

 
 

 

 

 

Parent or Carer, 

 

PET-Xi Training: National Tutoring Programme 

 

PET-Xi Training Ltd is delighted to have been invited by Parkwood E-Act Academy to deliver tutoring for learners 

that need that little bit of extra help because of the break in education caused by the Pandemic. 

 

The National Tutoring Programme is a government-funded, sector-led initiative to support schools to address 

the impact of Covid-19 school closures on pupils’ learning. 
 

The National Tutoring Programme makes high-quality tuition available to state-maintained primary and secondary 

schools, providing additional support in Maths or English to help pupils who have missed out the most as a result 

of school closures. 

 

The tuition is delivered by PET-Xi Tutors. Working in small groups of three to six learners, we will ensure that no 

student is left behind, providing individual support wherever necessary to ensure each learner works at the same 

pace. 

 

If you have any questions or need further information about PET-Xi and our Tutoring Programme please contact 

me on 07852 030 334 or visit our website www.pet-xi.co.uk. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Gary Drake 

Contract Manager 

https://nationaltutoring.org.uk/
http://www.pet-xi.co.uk/

